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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE TRI-COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 

 

 
The meeting of the Governing Board of the Tri-County Water Authority that was scheduled for 

Tuesday, July 31, 2018 at 1:00 P.M. has been cancelled due to excessive heat and the loss of the 

office’s air-conditioning unit. The Board will re-notice the meeting at a date and time directed by 

the Board of Directors.  

 

 

For further information about this notice contact: 

 

Deanna Jackson 

Executive Director  

559-762-7240 

  

Or access our website at TCWater.org 

 

 

 


